
   
 

   
 

 
 
August 15, 2024 
 
The Honorable Dave Upthegrove  
Chair, King County Council 
Room 1200 
C O U R T H O U S E 
 
Dear Councilmember Upthegrove: 
 
This letter transmits the 2023 Annual Report on the implementation of King County’s E-911 
Regional Strategic Plan, as required by King County Ordinance 18695. This report provides 
status updates on the Governance and Decision Structure, a Technology Investment Strategy, 
and a Ten-Year Sustainable Financial Plan. Highlights include the healthy working relationship 
with the E-911 Regional Advisory Governing Board, an update on the implementation of new 
technology and the financial health of the E-911 Program. 
 
Implementing the recommendations of the E-911 Strategic Plan furthers the King County 
Strategic Plan guiding principle of Regional Collaboration and goal of Efficient, Accountable 
Regional and Local Government by strengthening the regional partnerships supporting 9-1-1 
services and ensuring the E-911 program is efficient in both technology and financial stability.  
 
Thank you for your consideration of this report. 
 
If your staff have questions, please contact Jami Hoppen, Government Relations Manager, E-
911, at 206-477-7393. 
 
Sincerely, 

for 
 
Dow Constantine 
King County Executive 
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Enclosure 
 
cc: King County Councilmembers 
  ATTN:  Stephanie Cirkovich, Chief of Staff 
     Melani Hay, Clerk of the Council 
 Karan Gill, Chief of Staff, Office of the Executive 

Penny Lipsou, Council Relations Director, Office of the Executive 
 Jami Hoppen, Government  
 Relations Manager, E-911 
 
 
 


